
2020 COM     Doc. No. PA2_631/2020 
04 December 2020 (16:21) 

Page 1 of 1 

Original: English

 
 

CHINESE TAIPEI STATEMENT ON NORTHERN ALBACORE QUOTA TRANSFER (ROUND 3) 
(Document PA2-607C) 

 

 
Regarding the proposed transfer of northern albacore (NALB) quota between Chinese Taipei and Belize for 
2021, Chinese Taipei supports the insertion of relevant text into the Recommendation, as reflected in                        
PA2-607C, should the said NALB transfer be approved by the Commission. 
 
Chinese Taipei would also like to thank Panel 2 Chair and United States for taking into account the request 
and further amending the draft proposal at this point in time. 
 

 


